
PUGET SOUNDS PILOTS' RESPONSES TO STAFF DATA  
REQUESTS NOS. 51-54 - 3 
 

UTC STAFF DATA REQUEST NO. 53: 

In the Rebuttal testimony of Weldon T. Burton, Burton states that the “new pilots” was just a 
place holder and that these slots have been filled for training. Exh. WTB-08T at 29:11-18.  
Please supply supporting documentation showing that these training slots have been filled. 

 

RESPONSE TO UTC STAFF DATA REQUEST NO. 53: 

An email identifying the four pilots (highlighted) that attended tanker escort training on March 2, 
2023, is in the attached pdf, Staff DR 53 Response – Tanker Escort Training.  Due to the short 
turn-around period for data requests, PSP was unable to obtain the invoice from the training 
facility prior to submitting these responses.   
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